
LIFELONG LEARNING SUB-COMMITTEE 
 

Meeting to be held in the Committee Room, Level Four of Civic Centre, 10 Watson Terrace,  
Mount Gambier, on 16th September, 2016 at 1.00 p.m. 

 
 
 

PRESENT:   Cr Mezinec (Presiding Member) 
     David Mezinec 
     Sarah Pellen 
      
APOLOGIES:   Cr Julie Reis (District Council of Grant) 

Alexandra Nicholson 
 
 
COUNCIL OFFICERS: Chief Executive Officer, Mark McShane 

Manager Community Services & Development, Barbara Cernovskis  
Community Development Officer, Alison Brash 

   Library Manager, Vicki Hutchinson 
 
COUNCIL OFFICER   
APOLOGIES:   Nil 
 
COUNCIL MEMBERS Nil 
AS OBSERVERS:      
 
 
Due to lack of quorum the Lifelong Learning Sub-Committee meeting did not proceed. 
 
 
 

 
 
 


